
Destiny House 

 

 
The containers have all been delivered, and the first steps has been erected. These will become 

staff quarters, cold storage and accommodation as needed. 

Work is steadily progressing towards a well-oiled kibbutz. 

Keep us in your prayers! 

Aquaponics 



 

 

The Aquaponics Project is taking shape slowly but surely! Digging of ditches where the seedlings 

will be floating on inside the tunnels are under way. The building of the tunnels has started. As 

soon as all of these are in place the fish will be introduced. And then the seedlings will be 

planted! 

The guys on the farm are doing a splendid job! 

Please keep on praying for them. 

Schools 
Youth Walking in Victory 
 
This is Gideon, a Grade 11 student at Birchleigh High School. He attended a Youth 
Walking in Victory weekend Camp three years ago. This young man is now ready to 
get involved as a facilitator at the camps. What a great young man, standing for 
Jesus, accompanying myself and Miguel Mpochela as we advertise our next camp. 
Please pray for God to touch the lives of these young people. 

 



     

 
 
SAPS 
 
On Saturday 6 July the Police and Pastors committed to the “Divine Intervention 
Project” got together in Long Street. Five churches in Long Street took responsibility 
for a section. They will visit the apartment buildings and start a “clean-up” 
operation. Brigadier Maredi accompanied us. The aim is to have the churches take 
responsibility for the spiritual atmosphere in the street and the city of Kempton Park. 
 



 
 
We have received 1000 Bibles! Complete with Bible study and reading plan. 500 Will 
be distributed to all staff at Kempton Park Police station and pastors at Inner City 
Ministry. The remaining 500 will be handed to the pastors of the five churches 
involved in the transformation of Long Street to be handed out to residents as they 
conduct “operation clean-up”. 
Please keep on praying for this initiative and watch this space! 

 
Prison Ministry 
 

 
 
Here you see Evert Grobler and Mark Blair being blessed for work inside Modderbee 
Prison at our recent service at Destiny House Chapel. They are volunteers who will 
be registered under LLCP for work alongside Maranatha Church. They will be among 
those presenting an 8-week pre-release course to prospective candidates up for 
release on parole. Following successful application, some of these parolees will 
become part of the program at Destiny House. 
God is good! 
 
Our monthly fellowship will be taking pace on the 25th of August. Come join us! 
 



 

We are immensely grateful for your every contribution to this ministry. I do not have 

enough words to thank you! I pray God bless you and your families, your businesses 

and employees with a double potion! 

Until next month! 

Warm regards, 

André Roodt 
 


